
We hope you have had a great
start to your Spring! There are
lots of exciting activities and
events in the coming months

and as the weather warms up.
To learn more about school

events and how to get
involved, join us at our next
PTA meeting on Thursday,

April 20th at 6PM on Zoom!
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Vinci Park Elementary's Official Newsletter

UPCOMING EVENTS:

4/5 Spirit Wear Sale
4/6 Mad Science, 1:10pm
4/6 Young Rembrandt’s, 1:10pm
4/7-4/16 Spring Break - No School
4/18 BUSD Board Mtg, 7pm
4/19 5th grade Panoramic Picture 
4/20 Mad Science, 1:10pm
4/20 Young Rembrandt’s, 1:10pm
4/20 PTA Meeting, 6:00pm
4/27 Mad Science , 1:10pm
4/27 Young Rembrandt’s, 1:10pm
4/28 PTA Popcorn Event
5/4 Open House, 6pm

HAPPY SPRING!



Dear Vinci Park Families;

We hope this message finds you and your families doing well. As we enter the
month of April, there are a few updates and reminders we'd like to share with
you.

Wow, the second trimester has ended and you should have received your
child’s report card. Hopefully you had an opportunity to review it with your
child, and set goals for the third trimester and celebrate the successes.
Students certainly are doing some spectacular pieces of work. If you have
questions or concerns, be sure to contact the teacher.  

As we move into warmer weather, it's important to review safety rules for
outdoor activities with your child. Please remind them to always wear a
helmet when riding their bike or scooter, and to stay hydrated when playing
outside. It's important that we take care of ourselves so we can enjoy the
sunshine safely. Many Vinci Park children and families use the Vinci Park
campus for after school and weekend events. Please show respect and pride
for our community school by the following actions:
• Take all trash home and help others to do the same.
• Supervise your children and remind others to do the same.
• Keep dogs off the campus at all times.
• Address anyone engaging in vandalism and report it to the school office or
the police.

Have a great month!

Best,

Parisa Nunez
    
   
  
 

A MESSAGE FROM OUR
PRINCIPAL, MRS. NUNEZ



Are you a member of Vinci Park PTA yet? 
We would love to have you. 

Please join us: https://jointotem.com/ca/san-jose/ vinci-park-
pta/join/register

 
Yearbook Sale

Pick up a yearbook for the 2022-2023 school year at Treering.com 
Our school code is: 1014882190091199

Online orders are due April 28th.
Price: $22.66

 
PTA Popcorn Event on Friday, April 28th

Stop by our PTA table after school on Friday, April 28th to get a
popcorn treat and meet other Explorers and families!

 

Updates from our PTA



Highlights
from February

and March!




